
 
 

 

April 19, 2023 

E.U. REACH-233 Statement 

 

Re: Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH)  

 

To: All Peter Paul Electronics Company, Inc. customers  

The Peter Paul Electronics Company is aware of the European Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006 
better known as REACH and the requirements to pre-register / register substances. To the 
best of our knowledge, none of the latest 233 substances or Annex XVII list as updated by 
ECHA on January 17, 2023 are present in our products above the maximum allowable 
concentration.  

Please refer to the following ECHA list for the most current candidate list of substances: 
http://echa.europa 
 
These results are based on information provided by suppliers or producers of the raw material 
used in our products. Peter Paul provides such information “AS IS”, without any express or 
implied warranty of any kind. Peter Paul reserves the right to update and modify this 
communication, as it believes necessary or appropriate. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the REACH registration/legislation, please 
contact ECHA (European Chemicals Agency) at: http://echa.europa.eu 

 

Peter Paul Electronics Company, Inc.  

 

Emily (Amy) B. Majors 
Quality Manager 
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